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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Anonymous Anonymous  

Address 
Indian Head Hwy 
0, Indian Head MD 20640 

Phone 

Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I am fully against requiring masks. I work in a small business in La Plata. In order to perform our job we require our clients to remove 
their masks. If there is a mandate it is guaranteed we will lose business as we will not be able to perform our job. Our clients will go 
to neighboring counties for these treatments. Our small businesses will suffer all around. Residents will shop outside of the county 
or even drive to King George to avoid wearing a mask. This would damage our county. 
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